Selectmen's Minutes for week of January 6, 1992
Present: Edwin Rowehl, Chairman, Phil Dwight.
Meeting called to order at 7:00.

Phil moved to accept the minutes of December 23, 1991 and January
3, 1992. Second, Ed. So carried.

Selectmen discussed the request for a fire engine this year and
will set a time to meet with the Fire Chief.

A letter was drafted to be sent to those property owners who
requested abatements.

A letter was received from Mr. Dalhaus relative to the sidewalk
on West St. Since it is not possible for the highway to keep the
walk clear with their present equipment, the selectmen will
advertise for bids to keep the walks clear of snow.

Selectmen signed the agreement on extending the landfill
agreement to October 31, 1992,

The intent to cut on the Pagano property was approved subject to
their exiting the property onto Route 202.

Phil moved to adjourn 8:05. Second Ed. So moved.
Ed Rowehl



